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06-05
secretary 38

From: Meg Davis [meg9999@gmx.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2006 11:31 AM
To: secretary

Subject: COT reports

COMMENT

Dear sirs:

| strongly object to eliminating the COT reports and believe that doing so would caste a pall over your agency.
Market participants are already suspicious of actions by other agencies that are removing vital information from
the public domain.

Yours,

Meg Davis

12904 Ballentine St.
Overland Park, KS 66213
913-402-9298
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